












May this upcoming Season of Lent bring you Great
Peace as you Prepare for the coming of Easter

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES
Our pastor, Rev. Vernon Clark, requested that we suspend all classes

on Ash Wednesday, February 17th, so that families can get to Mass and also
have time for the family to have dinner together. The following class schedule
is for Wednesday, February 24th. 

Kindergarten through 5th Grade will meet on, Wednesday, February 24th  .
Class time is 4:00pm to 5:15pm. 

Middle School and High School Classes will meet on Wed, February 24th . 
Class time is 6:30 until 8:00 pm. Grades 6th and 7th will meet in the Parish
Center. Grades 8th through 12th will meet in Brady Hall. You will be
watching “Presence, The Mystery of the Eucharist” with a discussion to
follow. 

ALL STUDENTS & TEACHERS  must wear masks at all times unless, and until, given permission
to remove them by the Teachers - once safe-distancing is achieved. Some classes, depending on the number of
students and the room size, will have to keep the masks in place. 
IF YOU DO NOT want to wear a mask, please, do not attend. 
i Remember, if you are not feeling well or if you have, or “may have,” been exposed to someone who

has the virus, please do not attend class. Thank you!

FORMED.ORG - We, as a parish, have subscribed to FORMED.ORG. The Catholic Faith on Demand.
The Parish has already paid for this wonderful resource. Your religious education teachers will use this

program and send you links for movies, etc. to watch. This resource is for all parishioners. 






